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Jane Tucker

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 19 October 2015 10:18

To: Colin Sharpe

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning

Subject: app3/2015/0830 Meadow Top Farm

Morning Colin, 
                        From my understanding of the application as submitted this application is for the 
construction of a storage facility for vintage vehicles. On the basis that the development is for 
personal use and not to be used as a tourist attraction for general visitors  I would raise no 
objection to the proposal on highway grounds. 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Highways Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 

 
 
Thinking about adoption? Get in touch and we'll support you all the way.  
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This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 


